
MHC18-3 

 

April 11, 2018 

 

To: Members 

Mayor’s Housing Commission 

 

Re: Zone Forward 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

That this communication be received and filed. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Mayor’s Housing Commission requested that the City Administration provide an update on the 

Zone Bylaw Review Project - Zone Forward. At the Commission’s meeting on April 11, 2018, Diana 

Hawryluk, Executive Director, City Planning and Development; Louise Folk, Director, Development 

Services and Lauren Miller, Manager, City Projects; will provide an overview of Zone Forward and 

the work planned for 2018. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 
Louise Folk 

Director, Development Services 

 

c:    Diana Hawryluk, Executive Director, City Planning & Development 

  Lauren Miller, Manager, City Projects 


